
VICE CHAIRMAN’S VIEWS 
This year's racing Calendar will include 
prize money events like we have never 
seen before in the sport and I would like 
to thank everyone who has worked to 
make this happen.  
 

With a healthy stakes programme in 
place our next plan is to begin work on a 
low grade (grassroots) series spread 
across the UK.  
 
 
Cheers 
Jim 

To say the last few months have been 
interesting would be an understate-
ment, they seem to have flown by but I 
do believe we are starting to move the 
BHRC in a different direction.  
 

Our new chairman has been tireless in 
his attempts to meet as many licence 
holder's as possible and listen to their 
views.  
 

Our visit to France proved to be in-
formative and after the World Trotting 
Conference in February we will produce 
a business plan for the next 5 years.  


